We are writing to introduce ourselves as the researchers of an HEA funded project entitled Strategies for generating ‘transformative quality’ at  sub-institutional level.  This project is one of the 18 projects (out of 120 expressions of interest) chosen as part of the HEA’s Projects to improve the student learning experience 06/07 
following an HEA consultation exercise. The research is scheduled to be completed by August 2007.
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